

NOLI INDIAN SCHOOL

P.O. Box 700 • San Jacinto, CA 92581-0700 (951) 654-5596 • Fax (951) 654-7198

SOBOBA TRIBAL PRE-SCHOOL

23904 ½ Soboba Road • San Jacinto, CA 92581 (951) 487-8732



Dear parents and guardians,

We are asking all parents who are interested to join the new Noli PTA. We know that we have several parents who are willing to help out, and I want to thank all of you. The PTA will be run by the parents and will raise money to offset costs of student activities and sports. Any parent who is interested contact Tonya Briones-Rivera at 951-663-8762, or Cammy Diaz at 951-956-4993.

The PTA will help raise funds for all sports programs and awards dinners. The PTA will also help raise monies for school dances and field trips to help offset the costs. This will then allow the school to spend more money on school supplies for the students.

Thank you for helping us make this new school year the best it can be.

Gratefully,

Donovan Post,

Principal, Noli Indian School